

12th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Term 3 updates

We have had another very positive day both with students on site in our CWV groups and also from the feedback we have had from the online teaching. As you know, we are moving towards increasing numbers of 'live' lessons which will involve members of staff using Teams to work with their groups face- to- face. Students are able to participate in these lessons whether they are on site or at home, and they can also access them on tablets or phones if they do not currently have their own laptop/ Chromebook. We have sent out another set of Chromebooks today to those students who need them and hope to be able to provide this support for all families who have requested additional ICT provision. We will also try to timetable as many live lessons in advance as we can.

Thank you for all your support for this unexpected start to the new term.

Yours sincerely

Seahaven Academy

